
 

 

The flower 

that blooms 

in adversity, 

is the most 

rare and 

beautiful 

of all.  

Ancient Proverb 

Greetings Team NBPS, 

With seven weeks left in the school year, we are all compelled in everything we do to 
rise above these extraordinary circumstances to creatively support our students and 
colleagues each day. I continue to be excited to see the inventive and imaginative 
ways so many teachers and staff have connected to their students and families to 
keep learning alive. It is very encouraging to see the sensitivity being used as you lend 
social/emotional support during this stressful time. 

I recently shared that I continue to be encouraged by the strength of our community 
and by the ability of our teachers and staff to keep the educational process moving 
forward. Like you, I am saddened we will miss the personal interactions and special 
end of year events as schools will not be reopening.  

The safety and wellbeing of our staff is paramount, and helping our families to 
prioritize academics through our remote learning structure as we work to cultivate 
remote connections is key. Although the situation challenges all of us; using this 
situation as fuel to spark a new outlook on the educational process.  Throughout this 
current reality I thank you for keeping a focus on ALL students being:  

• Engaged in remote learning for at least 3 – 4 hours each day  

• Supported to reinforce the skills  

• Helped to apply and deepen their skills  

• Motivated to extend their learning  

• Provided the opportunity to connect with educators and content,   multiple 
hours per day/week  

• Supported to reduce the risk of learning loss. All students are expected to 
do some self-guided work combined with the support they will receive from 
their teachers. 

Planning is under way for an online platform for summer enrichment and 
remediation. It will be a challenge to replicate the hands-on activities, but we are 
investigating some creative ways. It is my hope that we will be all together again 
soon. As I shared previously regarding graduations and promotional ceremonies, our 
plan is to conduct these momentous end-of-year events virtually, or perhaps in 
specially coordinated assemblies later in the year.   

Finally, on this National Principals Appreciation Day, please know that your leadership 
is valued every day.  THANK YOU for what you are doing today, for what you did 
yesterday, and what you will do tomorrow.  To all our principals, teachers and staff, 
together we will all continue to make a difference. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Thomas Anderson 
Superintendent 
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Join us in celebrating our school nutrition professionals by 

encouraging your students to do a creative project about 

school lunch, or by answering these questions:  

  What does school lunch mean to you?  

  What is your favorite school meal?  

Some fun & easy ways students could honor the 

men & women that make our school days brighter: 

  Make a card     Create a drawing     Do a coloring 

 Make up a story     Create a comic     Write a Letter 

Be sure to take a photo of your work and tag: 
        

                       @NewBedfordEATS 

  on Instagram or Twitter! 
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We’re kicking off the month of May with SCHOOL LUNCH HERO DAY!  

Check out this 5-minute Ted Talk: 

Why Lunch Ladies are Heroes 

by Jarrett J. Krosoczka to see examples of stu-

dent creations for School Lunch Hero Day! 

FOLLOW US: 

 @NewBedfordEATS 
Rob Shaheen, Director x14257 rshaheen@newbedfordschools.org 
Alice Johnson, Assistant Director x14260 ajohnson@newbedfordschools.org 
Samantha Therrien, MS, RDN, LDN, Assistant Director x14202 stherrien@newbedfordschools.org 

https://www.ted.com/talks/jarrett_j_krosoczka_why_lunch_ladies_are_heroes#t-166481
mailto:rshaheen@newbedfordschools.org
mailto:ajohnson@newbedfordschools.org
mailto:stherrien@newbedfordschools.org
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Around Our Schools 

Gov. Charlie Baker has proclaimed May 1 School Lunch Hero Day! Superintendent Anderson lauded NBPS Food 
Service Teams as “our frontline heroes, exemplifying the essence of New Bedford Public Schools – to foster the 
wellbeing of every student — physically, intellectually, and creatively. I thank our NBPS team for their contin-
ued dedication.”  Pictured (upper right): Superintendent Anderson visited a Grab n’ Go station at Jacobs Ele-
mentary School to present Rob Shaheen, Director of Food Services, with  coupons for a free Domino’s pizza.  
Coupons will be distributed to the 40 Food Services staff members across the district. Great work, Team! 
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NBPS in the News 
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NBPS in the News 



 

 

COVID-19 Precautions & Reporting Procedures 

As a reminder… It is expected that all staff maintain at least 6 feet of physical distance from others at 
work at all times.  This includes break time.  Staff should not have break time at the same time in the 
same space while social/physical distancing is being recommended by the CDC. 

If you or someone in your home is sick with COVID-19 symptoms you are not permitted to report to 
work and must immediately contact: 

Heather Emsley at hemsley@newbedfordschools.org 

or call (508) 997-4511 ext. 14300. 

We appreciate your cooperation in following all CDC guidelines 
to keep ourselves and each other safe.  

From Human Capital Services... 

nbps 
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       loom where you are. Bloom despite the weeds and 
grow tall and beautiful anyways. Bloom where you are 
even if you wish you were elsewhere. Take in all of the 
light when the sun is shining and know that the rain is 
necessary when it's not.  Know that everything you 
need to bloom is right inside you —  you already have 
the strength and capability to grow. Nourish your body 
and take care of your mind. Keep learning and grow-
ing. Let your true colors shine. Bloom. 

— Nikki Banas / Walk the Earth 

Bloom 
B 

“The influence of Massachusetts 
on other Commonwealths in 
school matters can be inferred 
by the frequency with which 
one finds the words of the law of 

1789 quoted in State school laws and in codes 
of school regulations adopted for the govern-
ment of city schools. “Instructors of youth” it 
said, "should exert their best endeavors to im-
press on the minds of children and youth the 
principles of piety and justice and a sacred re-
gard to truth.”  
        — William T. Harris (1835-1909) 
               US Commissioner of Education  

            from the  

History of Education 
Voices 

mailto:hemsley@newbedfordschools.org
http://steamthestreets.org/nbtlc

